Hunter I,h
Hills
Historic Hunter Hills Neighborhood Association

Letter of Recommendation
1/11/2023

Dear NPU-K,
Friends of Mozley Park,
JKWillis, Kind Hearts Community Inc.

Thank you for reaching out to Historic Hunter Hills Neighborhood Association
(HHHNA) regarding the proposal for an inclusive playground at nearby Mozley Park.

I have long been an advocate for cross neighborhood collaborations especially in
disenfranchised areas of the City. It was a welcomed opportunity for HHHNA to hear
Mr. Willis’ dream for Mozley Park, and we support the collaboration between Friends of
Mozley Park and Kind Hearts Community, Inc.

On a personal note, the park is less than a 10 minute walk from our neighborhood,
(connected by a pedestrian bridge) and we enjoy visiting. I, myself, was also on the
Mozley Park/Park Pride team in the early stages of park planning improvements.
Seeing the improvements come to fruition from the dog park installation to the
basketball court murals down to the painted hand ball court has been a real treat.

HHHNA is excited for the new, inclusive plans. . . a park for ALL. ... which is a great
transition from its history.

We must continue to work together to progress for the good of our communities and
future generations.

Sincerely,
Lisa M. Reyes, President
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